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This circular is distributed to those who subscribe to such e-mails via our claims system, Meteor. All 
circulars are also published on the website of Norwegian Natural Perils Pool. 

 

 

Premium Rate 2026 
 

The Board of the Norwegian Natural Perils Pool (NP) decided at the board meeting on June 

25, 2025, that the premium rate for natural perils insurance from January 1, 2026, will be 

0.08 per thousand of the sum insured against fire. 

 

The premium is determined in accordance with the regulations on natural perils insurance. 

Section 50 of the regulation states that the board sets the premium rate for the natural 

perils insurance scheme to be collected from 2025 onwards under the new regulation, 

Section 22: 

 

The premium rate is determined annually by the board of the pool, considering that the total 

premium income over time shall correspond to the costs mentioned in Sections 29 to 31 and 

Sections 36 to 38. Based on an actuarial calculation, the board shall seek to determine a risk-

adjusted premium rate.” 

 
The premium rate for natural perils insurance, effective from January 1, 2026, will be 0.08 

per thousand of the sum insured against fire. 

 

Best regards, 

Norwegian Natural Perils Pool 

 

 

Ståle Solem Ingebrigtsen  

Managing Director  

https://www.naturskade.no/

